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The Decision: Establishment of a Satellite Site of Keelman’s Way School on the former South Shields
School site to provide 16 special school places for pupils with complex and high needs, particularly
social
 
Emotional Mental Health (SEMH) and Autistic Spectrum Disorder (ASD), from September 2023.
 
Reason for the decision: The establishment of a satellite site for Keelman’s Way School will help to
meet the increased demand for specialist provision for pupils with SLD and Autism as their primary
need.


